Friday 28™ March 2014
Dear Parents/Guardians

RE: West Side Story Theatre Trip Amendment

In an amendment fo the previous letter, our theatre trip to see 'West Side Story' at the
Birmingham Alexandra Theatre is now on Wednesday 9th April.

The performance will still start at 2.30pm so children will have lunch at school as normal. We
anticipate being back at school by 6pm so please ensure your child is collected by an adult at
this time. You will only be notified if we are running significantly later than this.

There is no need for a new permission slip. We will assume all the same children will be able to
attend unless you notify us otherwise. If you had offered to help, please let us know if you
can no longer come. The coaches will leave school at 1.15pm so please meet us in the
school reception at 1.10pm.

Apologies for any inconvenience this has caused.

Many thanks,

The Year 6 Team



